
Mark: 
  
It was good speaking with you earlier this morning. 
  
I write for two reasons, both of which are related to Art In's proposed alcohol and 
entertainment licenses.  First, I want to let you know that I support Art In's applications 
without any reservations.  The organization's shows are timely, well-organized, and are 
a good fit for the surrounding community.  I have never observed an Art In event that 
has operated after 10pm, and I certainly have never seen any need for security or a 
police presence.   
  
Further, I want to assure you that Art In and the museum will work cooperatively 
regarding the management of the licensed areas to ensure the maintenance of distinct 
serving areas.   
  
  
All the best, 
  
David Hart 
 


